
 

 Our student led conferences will take place on Thursday April 3rd in 
the pm and evening.  Teacher’s have PD in the am so no students. 

You can sign up here: https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/a98jx    

We will be closing the sign up tomorrow at 11am.  

There will be up to 4 families in at the same time. Your child will be 
sharing their learning, maybe playing a game with you, and talking 
about their learning.  It is an exciting time!  

The parking lot may be busy so please plan accordingly.  

 

 

 

 

We hosted our African Heritage Assembly on March 
27th.  Classes did a wonderful job of highlighting 
different African Canadians including Paul Adams 
Jr, Wendie Williams, and more.  We were very lucky 
and Paul Adams Jr surprised the students and 

came to the assembly! Paul Adams Jr not only created the LEGACY 
poster for this year’s African Heritage Month 2025 but also is the 
graphic designer who brought to life our school logo back in 2023!  
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We asked, they shared—and now we’re celebrating the 
moments that made our passionate staff proud this term. 

“Students are becoming more confident in sharing their work and 

learning from mistakes. Their writing has improved greatly, and my 

developing readers are making steady progress. Those working on 

growth mindset are showing resilience and problem-solving skills. Fact 

fluency has become a favorite part of our day.” 

“My students are rocking fact fluency.  Students are able to use and 

discuss strategies and it has positively impacted all facets of their Math 

this year.” 

“I am incredibly proud of the growth my students have demonstrated 

and their willingness to take risks in their learning. It is rewarding to 

see them feel safe and supported in exploring their curiosities, which 

has fostered a positive and open learning environment. I have 

observed how this openness to learning enhances their engagement 

and confidence.” 

“How much the Little Spot Program has helped my students with their 

social emotional learning the past two months” 

“Just how keen, dedicated, and hardworking the skipping club 

members are! There are a number of grade 6 students that consistently 

show up first thing in the morning in the gym to help get set up for the 

day.” 

FROM OUR HEARTS TO YOURS   



 
Our staff work hard everyday in support of our beautiful and 
brilliant students!  How lucky we are to have such an incredible 
team!  

B-I-N-G-O and fun is the game-o! 

Join us for a night of number-calling, prize-winning, and all-around 
fun with friends and families. Laughter guaranteed, good times 
expected! 

Notices went home on Monday inviting families to donate based on 
the theme for their class.  

The grand prize will be 1 night at a local Hotel!  

We are looking for volunteers – especially with set up and tear 
down.  

We will also be running another Rafflebox 50/50 soon. More details 
to follow.  Check out the CRES PTO Facebook page for more info.  

 

Recipes in a Jar 

We asked and you responded! We sold 147 jars! Thank 
you!  

We are now waiting for a date on when your Recipes – in-
a-jar will be ready and then we will set up an afternoon/evening for 
you to pick them up.  A reminder that we are not sending the jars 
home with students to prevent any accidents.  

PTO MERCHANDISE BINGO- APRIL 17TH 6-8 pm 


